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To Wencon customers 

 
 

 
 

Denmark, January 2015 

 

 

Important news regarding Transport of Wencon product 
 

 

New Dangerous Goods Regulation valid from 1.January 2015 means that all Wencon products, 

except Wencon Cleaner, now can be transported by courier, directly to final destination. Please see 

new Dangerous Goods regulation below: 

 

Packages containing environmentally hazardous substance or mixture meeting the criteria of UN 

3082 (most Wencon products), no longer need to be marked with the environmentally hazardous 

substance mark, when being transported in single or combination packages, containing a net 

quantity per single or inner packaging of 5 L or less. 

 

Above regulation valid from 1.January 2015 and new MSDS with amendments will follow within 

next month. 

 

 

 

Please contact Niels Christensen if any questions. 

Tel +45 6381 2020 

niels.christensen@wencon.com 

http://www.wencon.com/

